
 

 

 
 

 

 

WATER SYSTEM NOTICE 
EMERGENCY ELECTRICAL WORK AT PUMP STATION 

COMPLETED 
SAGE MESA, HUSULA HIGHLANDS, WESTWOOD ESTATES 

 
RDOS Public Works crews along with the electrical contractor finally received the much 
needed parts and the repair was completed at the Lake Pump station today. 
 
Water usage can now return to normal as we can once again control the pumps to fill the 
reservoirs automatically through the PLC and SCADA systems, rather than having to do it 
manually.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this repair.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at 250-490-4135 during regular 
business hours Mon-Fri from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.   
 
For after hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
To sign up for Sage Mesa Water System Notices please visit the RDOS website  
https://www.rdos.bc.ca/newsandevents/notifications/   and follow the prompts.  
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